
We’ve got answers!
Scan the QR code and join us live. We will be
reviewing frequently asked questions about

Kindergarten.

Early registration helps us plan and makes for a smoother start to the 25-26 school
year.  The more accurate our numbers are, the more prepared we can be.  We look

forward to welcoming you to our Terrapin Team!  

Registration

for 

25-26 is 

OPEN NOW!

DID YOU KNOW?

WELCOME KINDERGARTEN
TERRAPINS!

GOT QUESTIONS?

SCHOOL STARTS

AUGUST 11

School Hours
 for the 25-26

school year:
8:40-3:00

APRIL 9TH
Virtual parent meeting- come ask questions

and learn about Kindergarten at Trout Creek
Academy.

Meeting starts at 6pm


